
From:
To:
Cc:
Subject: HR 12 - Statement from LAA
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 10:02:03 AM

It is the sponsor of HR 12’s intent that there would be no additional cost to the Legislature in
establishing the House Special Committee on Climate Change. Provided that meetings held during
the interim are located at a Legislative Information Office (LIO) that is staffed year round, such as in
Anchorage or Fairbanks, there would be no additional cost to the Legislative Affairs Agency to
provide support to those meetings.
 
Thank you,
 
Santé Lesh
Admin Operations Manager
Legislative Affairs Agency
Alaska Legislature
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